

# Biosecurity ADVISORY GROUP – Southern

**Monday 20<sup>th</sup> September, 1:30pm – 4:30pm**

**Hosted:** Online via Microsoft Teams

**Group Chair:** Councillor Elizabeth McKenzie

**Meeting Facilitator:** Rich Langley (Environment Canterbury)

## AGENDA

Item	Time	Subject	Speaker	Page
<b>1</b>	<b>10 min</b>	<b>Welcome, introductions, apologies</b> <b>Notes for meeting in Microsoft Teams</b>	Cllr McKenzie Rich	
<b>2</b>	<b>10 min</b>	<b>Updates/Actions</b>		
2.1	5 mins	<u>Group Admin &amp; Actions from last meeting</u> <i>BioBites Article, Model Release Forms</i> <i>Update on actions from the last meeting that required follow up for this meeting.</i>	Rich & Laurence	
2.2	5 mins	<u>Council update</u> <i>Councillor McKenzie to provide a brief update of Council activity.</i>	Cllr McKenzie	
<b>3</b>	<b>120 min</b>	<b>Main Discussion Items</b>		
3.1	20 min	<u>Regional and local programmes update</u> <i>Programme updates shared with group members. This is an opportunity to ask questions or comment on the update that was provided with the agenda.</i>	Laurence & Gina	
3.2	10 min	<u>Wilding Conifer Programme – Succession Planning</u> <i>As requested at the previous meeting, we will discuss succession plans for WC control in Canterbury.</i>	Laurence	
3.3	30 mins	<u>Wallaby Programme update</u> <i>This will be provided by the programme lead, Brent Glentworth.</i>	Brent	
3.4	10 min	<u>'Weed Risk in Canterbury' Assessment</u> <i>A brief discussion about this assessment, what it means, how it will be used, and R&amp;D in our Biosecurity Programme.</i>	Laurence	
3.5	10 min	<u>Biosecurity Communications and Engagement</u> <i>An overview of the communications and engagement plan to support the Biosecurity Programme. Feedback and suggestions regarding this will be requested following the meeting.</i>	Paige & Rich	

3.6	10 min	<u>Biocontrol Update</u> <i>Gavin will provide an update of biocontrol initiatives currently underway, including horehound and burdock.</i>	Gavin Loxton	
3.7	20 min	<u>Consideration of Potential BAG Project/s</u> <i>Group to discuss potential projects that members could get involved with.</i>	Gary Foster	
3.8	10 min	<u>General Business</u>		
<b>4</b>	<b>5 min</b>	<b>Next Meeting</b>		
4.1		November – All groups - Meeting location tbc	Rich	
<b>5</b>		<b>Meeting Close</b>		

## Notes: